
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING  
 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the City of Rockaway Beach, Tillamook County, State of 

Oregon, on the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021 will be held on May 13, 2020 

from 5:00 - 5:50 P.M.  In response to the current health emergency resulting from COVID-19 the City 

facilities are currently closed to the public and meetings are held electronically.   

 

The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message. This is a public meeting where 

deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place. A public hearing before the budget committee 

will be held at the same time to receive public comment and to discuss possible uses of 2020-2021 

State Revenue Sharing funds. 

 

An additional, separate meeting of the Budget Committee will be held to take public comment.  Any 

person may attend the meeting telephonically, the City is now using Zoom. The meeting for public 

comment will be held on May 27, 2020 at Rockaway Beach City Hall, 276 S. Hwy 101. at 5:00 p.m.  

There is a Budget Meeting link on the home page of the City’s website at www.corb.us which leads to 

the instructions for joining each Zoom budget meeting. 

 

Public Comment for Virtual Meetings:  If you wish to provide public comment for the virtual 

meetings, you must submit it by noon the day of the meeting to cityhall@corb.us.  All written 

comments received by the deadline will be distributed to the committee and the appropriate staff 

prior to the start of the meeting.  The written comments will be included in the record copy.  You may 

also request to speak during this virtual meeting and will need to make that request by noon the day 

of the meeting, to cityhall@corb.us.  Public Comment may be taken at the beginning of the meeting. 

 

 A copy of the budget document may be inspected online after May 6, 2020 at the City’s website: 

www.corb.us 

 

Subject to Coronavirus pandemic conditions 
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